ADULT SATURDAY LEAGUE
CONTEXT:

13 February 2018, Norfolk County FA held a Adult League Forum. A number of challenges within Adult
Saturday League Football were discussed, one of which was the structure with the solution being to review and
potentially explore a single pyramid system incorporating both county and district provision.

5 April 2018, Adult Saturday Leagues reconvened to discuss alongside Norfolk FA two Adult Saturday League
potential structures for the 2019/20 season. Pros and cons were discussed on each option and all strongly
believed Option 2 was the better option for the good of Adult Saturday League Football.

Please note, two versions of Option 2 are included, which reflect the conversations had between the Adult
Saturday Leagues on 5 April 2018.

For your information, you will find both options that were presented on the evening of 5 April in the attachment
named ‘Original Options — 5 April Meeting’.
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NEW - Option 2.2

Key

() = No. of teams in divisions

A B C-Regional split to be decided
* - Additional division included

COUNTY LEAGUE

Premier Division (16)

Division 1 (16)

Division 2 (16)

County League
Current No. of Teams = 94

Capacity Total = 104
No. of Vacancies = 10

Division 3 A (14)

Division 3 B (14)

Division 4 A (14)

Division 4 B (14)

DISTRICT LEAGUE

District League Division 1 A (12)

Division 1 B (12)

Current No. of Teams = 94

Division 2 A (12)

Division 2 B (12)

Capacity Total = 108*

JNO' of Vacancies = 14 Division 3 A (12) Division 3 B (12)
Division 4 A (12) Division 4 B (12) Division 4 C (12)




Fon over 150 years, we've said we're for the success of football irrespective
of class or creed. And we'd like to update that by adding: regardless of
gender, sexuality, ethnicity, ability or disability too. Football is a game for all. No matter how
good you are. Or aren’t. The FA has created leagues for the blind, deaf, amputees, wheelchair
users and for those of us with cerebral palsy. We've made all the latest coaching ideas available
online. We've introduced FA Girls’ Football Week and created a competition open to everyone
in the country. It's called The FA People’s Cup because it's for the people. All of the people.
We are building 100s 3G pitches around the country. And on our website you can find
the nearest team or pitch to you. So, if you want to take part,
The FA can help you. Because, how can we be guardians of the national
game, if we exclude anyone? The FA. Not just for the few. We are for




